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EHR Attestations to Be Temporarily Suspended Due to 
Transition to CoreMMIS and the Portal 

On December 5, 2016, the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) 

will replace its current information management system, IndianaAIM, with 

the new CoreMMIS, which stands for Core Medicaid Management 

Information System. Along with CoreMMIS, a new provider interface 

called the Provider Healthcare Portal (Portal) will replace Web 

interChange. 

To ensure a successful transition to the new system, the IHCP will 

temporarily suspend acceptance of all Electronic Health Records (EHR) 

attestations. This is necessary to ensure that processing of attestations in the current system can be finalized and 

information can be converted to the new system. Access to the Medical Assistance Provider Incentive Repository 

(MAPIR) will be available in the current system through Thursday, November 17, 2016, and will be available via the 

new Portal beginning Monday, December 12, 2016.  

What This Means For You 

If you are an eligible professional (EP), eligible hospital (EH), or critical access hospital (CAH) and wish to submit a 

program year 2016 (PY 2016) adopt, implement, upgrade (AIU) or meaningful use (MU) application before the 

conversion to CoreMMIS, you must do so by Thursday, November 17, 2016. PY 2016 AIU and MU applications not 

submitted by that date should be held for submission on or after Monday, December 12, 2016. 

For additional questions about CoreMMIS, email 

incoremmis2015im@hpe.com. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, 

subscribe by clicking the blue subscription envelope here or 

on the pages of indianamedicaid.com. 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com.  

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION TO PRINT 

A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and 

white and without graphics, is available for your 

convenience. 
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